From: lir@tds.net

To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: northern pass
Date: Saturday, May 27, 2017 9:28:35 PM

Dear Marissa,

Briefly, my husband and I, Udo and Linda Rauter (51 Canterbury Rd. in Chichester, N.H. 03258), have
been and continue to be opposed to the Northern Pass project for a number of reasons, some of which
are:

Degradation of area from which the power originates.

Unsightly, huge power lines which will forever mar our beautiful landscape.

Impact on people living near the proposed line, i.e. | have a friend who will have to sell her home
because her mentally disabled daughter will not be able to tolerate the noise and machinery, helicopters
overhead, etc.

The possible negative health impacts on those living near the line.

I do not believe the jobs created will be long lasting nor helpful to most NH residents due to the special
skills required.

The energy passing through NH will likely not benefit our state.

Although the destruction of a huge swath of our beautiful state would result, the only way we would be
in favor is if the lines are buried.
My e mail is llr@tds.net
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